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Sensenbrenner Receives NAHB Defender of Housing Award 
 
(Waukesha, Wis.) August 30, 2018 – The Metropolitan Builders Association (MBA) awarded 
U.S. Rep. Jim Sensenbrenner with the National Association of Home Builders (NAHB) 
Defender of Housing Award on Wednesday, August 29, 2018 at his office in Brookfield, Wis. 
 
Congressman Sensenbrenner received the NAHB Defender of Housing Award for demonstrating 
strong support for housing and NAHB positions on key issues facing home builders, remodelers 
and home owners.  
 
“We couldn’t be more pleased to present Congressman Sensenbrenner with the Defender of 
Housing Award,” said MBA Executive Director Kathy Raab, CAE, CNAP. “We are grateful to 
the strong support and voice he provides for the home building industry.” 
 
The Defender of Housing Award honors lawmakers who display the courage to protect and 
defend the housing industry. The award, fashioned in the likeness of a traditional house key, is 
awarded biannually. Past winners include Sen. Ron Johnson and Representatives Sean Duffy, 
Mike Gallagher and Glenn Grothman. 
 
Nominated by state and local HBA leaders, each candidate is reviewed by a select group of 
NAHB Federal Government Affairs Committee members before being chosen for this national 
award. 

ABOUT THE METROPOLITAN BUILDERS ASSOCIATION (MBA) 
The Metropolitan Builders Association, located in Waukesha, Wis., is a not-for-profit trade 
association that represents nearly 1,000 companies involved in the construction, development, 
and remodeling of single and multifamily housing and light commercial property in Waukesha, 
Washington, Ozaukee, Jefferson, and Milwaukee counties. Collectively, its members employ 
tens of thousands of workers in the Milwaukee area and conduct millions of dollars of business 
each year.  For more information, visit MBAonline.org or the Metropolitan Builders 
Association’s Facebook page. 
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